Elsen, Nikki

From: Mara Schmidt <schmidt.mara.d@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 12:24 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Alternate side parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

To whom it may concern:

| would like to voice my support for the change in alternate side parking rules. | agree that it should only be enforced
when we are experiencing a snow or maintenance event. As a homeowner | pay taxes and feel that we should be able to
park on aforementioned streets without penalty so long as it does not block expected maintenance. Alternate side
parking when there is no snow on the ground is a unnecessary burden.

Thank you for hearing my opinion
Mara D Schmidt



